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Inside this issue: The Final of the U12 Cup has been set for May 26th in Killarney Celtic where our boys take 

on Kingdom Boys. 

Manager Danny O’Riordan is looking forward to the game “it should be a great end to the 

season for the lads, they have played well all year and are looking forward to the final.” 

“Unfortunately only 11 can start and only 5 subs will get a game but all the boys know how 

lucky they are to be in the final”, said Danny , during the recent  Press Night. 

U12 Cup Final Date  

Bill Shankly—”Everything Is Practice”. 


